
 

 

30th April 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wednesday Word 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/growing?pid=MTA101634&v=25.6 

HOLY COMMUNION   Congratulations to the children and thank you to everyone involved in making 
it such a special day.  

PHONE NUMBERS Please could you ensure that we have your most up to date contact details. If you 

have changed your number recently and you cannot change it on Arbor yourself then please email 
the school and let us know.  

Information regarding our school site and safety 

Pets are not to be brought on the school premises (even if carried) 

If you bring a scooter or bike to school at the end of the day then they must not be ridden and must 

be walked off the premises.  This is to keep us all safe.  

Masks must be worn unless you are exempt.  

Coronavirus has not gone away and we must continue to keep our distance and keep each other 

safe.  Please continue to drop off and pick up at the staggered start times. Many thanks for your 
support.  

BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY  

3rd May school is closed. We return on Tuesday 4th May  

Have a lovely weekend.  

With prayers, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


